
Hello. I live in the Cowra area - half way between Cowra and Grenfell and have had to buy a new 
mobile phone with Telstra Next G because my regular Optus mobile has no service. This is an added 
expense which shouldn't be necessary. The Telstra phone drops out with a wind gust or bad weather 
and is not totally reliable. Can't get service inside the house or on parts of the land or even on parts of 
the road when travelling to town so really it's just a stop gap solution. I would like to see the mobile 
service improved so that we can all feel safe on our properties. As for Broadband, I haven't tried that 
yet but hope to in the near future. Although I haven't made any enquiries about it, I'm hoping that the 
Westnet satellite broadband will work for me.  
Since this enquiry is about to occur I just wanted to let you know how unreliable the service is for me. 
Thank you for the opportunity. 
 Regards, Dorothy Smith.  
1044 Major West Road 
Bumbaldry. 
 


